TO:
2017-18 DGEs
FROM:
RID John C. Matthews
RE:  
SAMPLE Letter to Club Presidents from DGs, DGEs, or DMCs,  

In order to leave a legacy of impact, clubs will continue to need to build on their strengths, shore up where necessary, and spread the word of Rotary through stories and personal conversations.  
When Rotary International Director (RID) John Matthews (from District 5030 and the Rotary Club of Mercer Island, Washington) became our representative Director on the Rotary International Board starting July 1, 2017, he kicked off a pilot program for about 100 clubs in our Zones 25/26.  Over 100 Clubs elected to participate. 
Each of the 22 Districts on the West Coast are being asked to continue to find clubs that are willing to step forward to make a difference in growing Rotary’s legacy.  We are seeking 6-8 of our District’s clubs to commit to the single goal of sustained growth for three consecutive years.  This initiative is called the ‘Sustainable Rotary Club Project’ and it will be based on the successes that some of our clubs have already employed to grow their membership year over year.  

Attached is a brief overview of the Project with some great benefits to the clubs who agree to take part.  You will see that this Project is non-prescriptive.  Clubs simply agree to do what they do best to sustain continuous membership growth.  

Also attached is a CHECKLIST of all needed information to sign up plus the Letter of Commitment that each participating club must sign.  We want to make sure that each club regardless of size, culture, service activities, and current growth trends has an opportunity to move forward to showcase what they do best to attract and keep members.  

You are being asked to approach your Board(s) and other club leaders to verify if the club is ready to commit to represent our District by becoming one of the 100+ clubs in 2018-19 who will continue this Project.  The Project Manager’s contact information is below and in the attachments.  The deadline for sending in the signed Commitment Letter is set for July 15th.  However, it is hoped that our District Membership Chair ________________________________  AND Project Manager PDG Deniel Banks might know of your interest to participate before July 1st.  PDG Deniel will work with you to complete your Letter of Commitment.  Please direct your questions to Deniel at bankspdx@aol.com or (c) 503-805-6718.  
This exciting initiative is worth your consideration.  I personally look forward to knowing which of our clubs will make the commitment to participate.  

Attached: 

· ‘Sustainable Rotary Club Project’ SUMMARY

· CHECKLIST of information needed to complete the sign-up process

· The Commitment Letter that requires signatures with contact information, the date the Board voted to join the Project, the Club contact, etc. 
